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VISA INFORMATION 
 
 
VISITOR VISA INFORMATION FOR INTERNATIONAL EXHIBITORS, DEALERS AND 
CUSTOMERS 
 
ACT EARLY TO SECURE YOUR U.S. VISITOR VISA 
Due to security concerns, U.S. visa applications are still subject to a greater degree of scrutiny than 
in the past. International exhibitors, dealers, and their customers requiring a visa to enter the 
United States to attend World of Asphalt and AGG1 2022 should contact the U.S. Embassy nearest 
them. 
 
It is recommended that the visa application process be initiated well in advance of the planned 
travel date and no later than three months prior to the show (November 2021).  For more 
information or to request an official letter of invitation from Show Management, please visit our 
website at www.worldofasphalt.com and click on “Visit” and then “International Visitors”.  This 
section provides detailed visa information, a list of U.S. Embassies and Consulates worldwide, and 
a guideline for approximate visa wait times for interview appointments. 
 
SHOW MANAGEMENT PROVIDES OFFICIAL LETTERS OF INVITATION UPON REQUEST 
International exhibitors, dealers, and customers requiring an official letter of invitation from Show 
Management in support of their visa application may request their personalized invitation within 
the online registration system.  
 
INTERNATIONAL MEDIA PLEASE NOTE: 
The U.S. government has special visa application rules for international journalists.  Journalists 
previously exempt from the need to obtain a visa may now be required to do so. Please visit our 
websites at www.worldofasphalt.com and click on “Press” and then “Media Badges” for further 
information. 
  

 


